Punjab Engineering College
(Deemed to be University)

Notice
Ref: Application for the post of Registrar, PEC dated 08.07.2018.

This is for information that the Interview scheduled on 28.12.2018 for the post of
Registrar is hereby postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. The next date of the

Interview shall be communicated very shortly.

This is being issued with the approval of the Director.

Inconvenience caused is highly regretted.

Dean Facylty Affairs
Punjab Engineering College
(Deemed to be University)
Chandigarh



